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I am writing to urge you to oppose HB 3103 as I believe it will encourage more clear 

cutting of valuable timber.  Timber provides value while in place as it filters water, 

provides wildlife habitat, is beautiful, stores carbon and promotes tourism through 

outdoor recreation. Please work to lessen the destruction of our Oregon forests, 

clearcuts are ugly in many ways.  Thank you. 


